
20/01/2021 

MR Vahan Batmanian 
81 Beatrice ST 
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2093 
travella5@hotmail.ocm 

RE: DA2020/1758 - 11 Lewis Street BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093

I wish to submit my objection to the proposal on the following reasons:
Although some distance away from the proposed construction, It will increase the traffic on 
Beatrice street which has already become a major thoroughfare.
It is hard enough for parents and grandparents to drop and collect their children attending the 
primary school. This will make it impossible.
An extremely major construction works in the area not commensurate with the rest of the 
suburb.
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